
Dear Resident, 
 
In 2018, in response to resident concerns 
about speeding, crossing safety, and 
intersection visibility, the City worked with 
the neighborhood to identify safety 
improvements on Monticello Boulevard. 
The changes were approved in October 
2018 and include: 
 
 New crosswalks and ADA curb ramps 
 Pedestrian crossing signs 
 Speed cushions to calm traffic 
 A speed radar sign to deter speeding 
 A new uphill bike lane 
 New “no parking” areas at intersections 

to improve visibility 
 
The locations for these treatments are 
shown on the enclosed map. 
 
Project implementation was temporarily 
paused due to the reconstruction of Fire 
Station 203, construction for the City’s 
municipal fiber project, the planned 
resurfacing of Monticello Boulevard, and 
the COVID-19 pandemic response.  
 
The City anticipates repaving Monticello 
Boulevard in 2022 and will implement these 
safety measures as well. 

https://www.alexandriava.gov/CompleteStreets 

If you have any questions, please 
contact: 
 

Alex Carroll 
Complete Streets Program Manager 
Department of Transportation &  
Environmental Services 
Alexandria.carroll@alexandriava.gov 
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